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APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:       

 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:  August 16, 2023                                        

 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT: 

 

The Federal Government and the Texas Education Agency allow school districts to create Residency Programs 

to help fill the void of teacher vacancies. We plan to collaborate with Texas A&M International University and 

possibly the Texas Workforce Commission in this partnership. Therefore, we would like to present an overview 

of the project.  
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